
Project Schedule

Design Notice to Proceed: 

22JUL2021

Final Roadway plans have been submitted and 

reviewed. Construction estimated to begin late 

2023, with completion anticipated late 2024. 

Working to push up bid date.

Walton & Central
Project Status Update 17Mar23

Action Items

❑Coordination with ARDOT (Central Ave. is Hwy. 72 

on the west leg)

❑ Utility coordination

❑Coordination with property owners underway

Notes

Final plans to BEUD expected 3/20. Final plans 

submitted to ARDOT for review 3/14.

Project Contacts
City of Bentonville: Andrea Jobe, PE

ajobe@bentonvillear.com

Engineer: Reid Catt, PE

Contractor: NA
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